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The “Tidings of Joy” will come alive at 
this year’s Christmas Tree Lane!  The 
2017 Jesuit High School celebration, 
taking place on November 26 and 
27, will feature a spectacular fashion 
show with Jesuit boys and their moms 
and dads, St. Francis High School 
seniors, and delicious dining and 
specialty boutique shopping.  Gather 
your friends for fun holiday shopping 
and entertainment!

Started by the Loyola Guild in 1956, 
Christmas Tree Lanehas been a 
time for connection and celebrating 
the spirit of Christmas through 
community and giving. Thousands 
of dollars in scholarships have been 
provided through this event, and 
money from Christmas Tree Lane 
was even used to help build and open 
Jesuit High School in 1963.
 
Come celebrate the spirit of 
Christmas and the Tidings of Joy at 
this year’s Christmas Tree Lane. Go to 
jesuithighschool.org/ctl to purchase 
your tickets or become a sponsor. 
Questions, call Gina Garcia at (916) 
501-3069.

Double Your Donation to
St. Vincent de Paul

This Holiday Season we have the opportunity 
to double our donations.  A local charity, 
known as Lawyers Vs. Hunger, sponsored 
by Medina McKelvey LLP has generously 
offered to match every dollar donated to St 
Vincent de Paul Roseville, from now through 
December 1st. To be eligible for this match,  
please note Lawyers Vs,  Hunger on your 
check or donate on our website, placersvdp.
com on the Lawyer vs. Hunger link.

“How many forces 
are unknown to us, 
how many secrets 
hidden from our scanty 
experience, how many 
areas of action as yet 
unexplored!” 

- St. Joseph Marello

***  St Joseph Marello  *** 
A Great Opportunity for Our Youth to 

Serve Our Church!!! 

 

 

Being an altar server is a great opportunity for your son/daughter to 
serve and participate in the Mass.  To be an altar server, youth needs to 
be in 4th grade or higher, and at least 9 years old.  Trainings are held 
before or after a mass, and need to be scheduled with Jason Bettini at 
jasonbettini@gmail.com.  Thank you for inviting your youth to serve our 
Church as an altar server. 
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Next Alpha and Bible Study Sessions to Commence in January
The next round of Alpha sessions will be held on Tuesday mornings from 9:00 to 10:45 
commencing January 9th, 2018.  Stay tuned for further details, including how to register. 
 
Bible Study classes will resume commencing on January 16, 2018.  The following classes will 
be offered:
 
Day / Time                                  	          Study Program                    
                             
Tues Evenings (6:30 –   8:30)              Ephesians:  Discover Your Inheritance   

Wed Mornings (9:00 – 11:00)             1st Corinthians:  The Church and the Christian  
													             Community             
Thurs Mornings (9:15 – 11:15)             Ephesians:  Discover Your Inheritance   

Thurs Evenings (6:30 –   8:30)            Psalms: The School of Prayer                     
 
Registration forms with additional information, including the cost for each session, will be 
available in the bulletin and on the parish Web site commencing the weekend of November 
25th/26th.  Registration will close the weekend of December 9th/10th.
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